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Ice Den Goes "Green" for the Summer.

In addition to expanding its overall footprint by 30,000 sq ft with the addition of a new third rink, the Ice Den, North
Scottsdale’s premier ice skating facility and community recreation center, will be installing a turf field in place of its
new third sheet of ice this summer. The state-of-the art sports turf will begin installation on Tuesday, May 29th. The
result will be an entirely new and exciting option for current and returning customers, the Ice Den’s new Summer
“Cool Camp” for kids, which will launch June 11th. www.coyotesice.com
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